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Dear Dr. Kim,

On behalf of the IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access, I want to thank Samsung for serving as Corporate Host
of our Session #21 in Cheju, Korea from 23-26 September 2002. This was our first meeting in Asia, and it gave us an excellent
opportunity to meet and interact with many people who have not previously participated in our meetings. In fact, 21 of the 54
attendees were from Asia (Korea, Japan, China, and Taiwan).

We were particularly pleased with the excellent quality and welcoming environment of the facilities and arrangements. Our Members
appreciated the helpfulness, friendliness, and courtesy of the staff at the Shilla Cheju Hotel. Many of our participants were visiting
Korea for the first time, and all found the experience very enjoyable.

I’d like to especially acknowledge our Member Panyuh Joo, who served as official Host of the session.

I would also like to thank Samsung for planning and sponsoring the Wednesday social event. We were grateful for your presence at
that banquet and for your clear address to us there. We were inspired by your thoughts about the role of 802.16 with respect to the
fourth generation of wireless communication systems. Your sponsorship of the daily lunches was also warmly appreciated by us all.

Best regards,

Dr. Roger B. Marks
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access

cc: Panyuh Joo, Samsung
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